
  

TWC’S Children’s Advocacy Center (Irniamta Ikayurviat) along with several 

collaborative partners sponsored a Children’s Fair in recognition of “APRIL Is 

Child Abuse Awareness Month”.  Each agency had an educational and 

informational activity table.  Educational games, prizes, healthy walk (like a 

cake walk with healthy prizes) were part of the activities. Door prizes 

donated from agencies throughout Bethel were drawn every 15 minutes for 

kids and adults. The grand prize a 10” lap top with an ipod was won by Maya Ayagalria daughter of 

Martina and Moses Ayagalaria. 

Following is a few of the agency activities at the fair.  Families had fun at the AVCP table 

with the “bean bag toss”.  Children joined the “wheel of nutrition quiz” at the WIC table.  Families 

learned about physical activity games and how play is important for our health at Public Health 

Nursing.  Teen Center talked about their after-school and summer programs.  Diabetes program had 

a visual about how sugar thickens the blood and how it looks without sugar. Thanks to Susan Taylor 

for making sun catcher’s with the kids at her table.  Many were surprised to count teaspoons of 

sugar in drinks at the Family Nutrition Program table and thanks to TAAV program for the awesome 

face painting.  Children Advocacy Center had information booklets/coloring books for parents and 

children regarding child abuse and safety…” Keeping Your Child Safe”  “Your Body Belongs to You” 

and “Teaching Healthy Sexuality to Help Prevent Child Abuse”.  There were over 70 children and 

almost as many adults.  Thank you to all the volunteers, those who donated door prizes, and who 

all helped to make the event a success!   

Maya Ayagalria daughter of 
Martina and Moses Ayagalaria  

Won the grand door prize 
10” laptop and ipod 


